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        Senior Medicare Patrol 
 

The SMP Training will be held on 

Thursday, June 13, 2019 

from 9:30 am to 3:30 pm 

At the Agency on Aging of  

South   Central CT 

117 Washington Ave, #17 

North Haven, CT  06473 

*******Lunch and training materials provided******* 

 

 

Senior Medicare 
Patrol(SMP) 

Volunteer Training 
Opportunity 

Help Medicare and Medicaid 
beneficiaries Prevent, Detect 

and Report Health Care Fraud.  
SMP Volunteers play an 

important role in addressing 
this problem by educating 

Medicare beneficiaries, their 
families and caregivers 
through presentations, 

outreach events, and one-on-
one counseling.   

Training will cover: 

• Medicare Parts A, B, C and D 

• Explanation of Benefits 

• Medicare Summary Notices 

• How to identify and detect 

fraud and abuse 

• How to report it 

The SMP Training is Free. 

RSVP by 5/31.  For more information 

please contact Joan M Kayser 203-

785-8533 or jkayser@aoascc.org.  


